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February 20, 2021 

 

 

 

Greetings from the GWML, to whom it may concern, as President of the 
greater Wichita ministerial league I am in support of Senate Bill 100, because I 
know how important it is for Kansas to get their driver’s license so they can be 
responsible citizens, I pray that you give this Bill a strong consideration. 

 
Thanks again.  

Kindest Regards, 

 

   Rev. C. Richard Kirkendoll 
    Rev. C. Richard Kirkendoll, President  
    Greater Wichita Ministerial League  
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